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Dear Editor,  

 

Thank you very much for the opportunity to improve our manuscript and considering the 

revised manuscript suitable for publication. 

We have considered the recommendations carefully and revised the manuscript accordingly. 

We reduced the passive voice sentences (see e.g. lines 18, 105-110, 117, 197, etc.) and redone 

figures in the appendix to improve their readability (see A3 now split into two figures, A4 and 

A5). 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Alba Viana-Soto, on behalf of both authors 


